
Rayleen Nash 
Graduate Studies 

Dear Rayleen: 

September 13, 1976 

We are writing in response to Barbara Wynne-Edward's letter of August 
30 to the Executive in regard to the Job Evaluation Conunittee. We are 
directing the response to you, as we understand Barbara is going to 
be away for awhile. 

We discussed the letter at our meeting of August 31. We feel there is 
certainly no problem in conununicating the motions passid et the June 
membership meeting to the University. However, as the r.eport published 
in the newsletter by the Job Evaluation Committee is not Union policy , 
it would not be wise to present it to the Univerf'ity with the i1nplic a tion 
that it is Union policy. 

Sincerely, 
,,,-'!' 

~'; 
Ian 'Mackenzie , 
On behalf of the Executive. 


